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IREM chapter 58 and BOMA Rochester to hold 2008 Vendor
Fair
February 25, 2008 - Upstate New York

Again this year the two pre-eminent real estate organizations will again join forces to bring the
premier commercial and residential real estate networking event of the year, the IREM / BOMA
Vendor Fair. Every year these two great organizations join to assist a worthy charitable organization
and provide their respective members an opportunity to discover the latest tools, equipment and
information available to help them manage their commercial and residential properties.
This year the IREM / BOMA Vendor Fair will raise funds for Families of Spinal Muscular Atrophy, an
organization dedicated to saving the lives of individuals afflicated with SMA, the number one Kkiller of
children under the age of two. The IREM / BOMA Vendor Fair has been successful at raising funds
and awareness for Mercy Flight, The American Red Cross, American Heart Association, Salvation
Army, Hunter's Hope, Continuing Developmental Services, Breast Cancer Research and many other
worthy organizations.
Join us along with over 200 other real estate professionals in establishing new contacts and
rediscovering old friends that can aid you in your management of real estate properties.
The IREM / BOMA Vendor Fair will be held on March 19 at the Doubletree Inn located on 1111
Jefferson Rd. The event begins at 11:30 a.m. and continues until 3 p.m. Lunch and drinks will be
served throughout the afternoon and there will be many fabulous door prizes to be won. All
registrants can compete and be eligible to win a grand prize of $500.
For more information and a registration form, please call (585)889-8040.
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